
HAPPY SPRING to our  
 Timber Trails Resort Family 

 
This winter was cold and there was a lot of 
snow.  Best year for snowmobiling in a long 
time!   We kept busy with small projects in 
several cabins and the Lodge.  Tom & I 
actually took a real vacation this winter and 
went on a Caribbean Cruise with our 
daughter and her family.  We also found out 
our son and his wife are expecting in August, 
Grady will have a little sister!  This makes 
grand baby #4!!   

 

          Hailey 4, Grady 2, Kylie 1 ½     

Ready for a fun packed weekend in the cities 
with Nana, Grammy, and Mommy & 
Mommy.  Build a Bear, Aquarium and Pool 
time!!  A new tradition I hope! 

 

FUN * FAMILY * 
FISHING 

 

 

With the long cold winter, we did not think 
there would be an opener; a foot and a half 
of snow still on the ground two weeks before 
opening.  Well,   May 5th the ICE OUT was 
official.   

     
 
That left us 6 days to do 6 weeks of prep and 
we did it.  Window Washing, Carpet Cleaning, 
Cabin Cleaning, Docks In, Bait Station Open, 
Ice Machine up and running, Water on to the 
Cabins  
and Campground, Shower House Open, 
clothing ++ deliveries, Ice Cream ……. WOW!   

 



 

 

 

This spring we have installed TV’s in all the 
cabins with Blue Ray players.  Be sure to 
check out the extensive DVD collection in the 
Game Room. 

 

Ducks Unlimited received a face lift inside 
with an update on all the electrical and 
painting the walls and cabinets.  Looks much 
brighter now (pun intended).     
 

 

 
 
 
The trailer in front of Antler Ridge has been 
moved into the campground this spring as 
well.  This has opened up the view on that 
side of the resort immensely. We plan on 
putting a Shuffle Board Court where the 
trailer used to be.   

We have also added some outdoor games for 
hours of fun – stop by the game room when 
you are here and check them out.  What do 
you think about Archery as one of our new 
scheduled Activities? 

 

We are so ready to greet everyone that is 
returning and welcome our new guests as 
well.  Be sure to follow us on Facebook and 
check our website for openings if you have 
not planned your getaway yet- there is still 
time.!  

                                                     

Happy Spring, 

     Tom & Kathy 

          Tony & Dotty

 


